Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
RAM CONSTRUCTION & DEVELOPMENT, LLC
FAMU South Substation Upgrades ITB

RAM Construction & Development, LLC. (RAM), SL# CGC-062608, Construction Manager for the project known as Florida A&M University South Substation Upgrades, located in Tallahassee, Florida, is soliciting proposals from pre-qualified trade contractors for the following bid packages:

16A – Electrical

RAM will receive sealed proposals for these bid packages based on Construction Documents provided by H2 Engineering, Inc.

All bidders are required to be pre-qualified prior to submitting a proposal. Construction Documents will be available for distribution from the following reprographic establishments: Seminole Blueprint and The Blueprint Shop (both located in Tallahassee, FL.).

A Pre-Bid Conference for this bid package will be held at FAMU South Substation (200 W Orange Avenue) on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, at 10:30 a.m., EDT. Bid packages will be available for distribution from the Construction Manager on August 22, 2025. For information regarding bid packages, pre-qualification forms, or Construction Documents, please contact Eric Lee at estimator@ramflorida.com or at (850)671-7267; fax (850)671-2773.

Sealed proposals will be received by RAM at our corporate office located at 20 RAM Blvd, Midway, FL. 32343, until the time listed below.  Proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Proposals received after this time will not be accepted.

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: September 9, 2025, 2:00 p.m., EDT

RAM reserves the right to accept or reject any/all proposal(s) in the best interest of Florida A&M University or RAM Construction & Development.
